
 LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

The Board of Directors of the Twin Creeks Conservancy District is inviting candidates for 

membership on the Board of Directors of the Conservancy District to file nominating petitions 

pursuant to I.C. 14-33-5-3. Three directorship positions will be voted upon at the 2025 annual 

meeting of the Twin Creeks Conservancy District. One directorship position is currently held by 
Incumbent Governing Board member Mike Jacob representing the New South Haven 
directorship area.  This election will be for a full four-year term.  The second directorship 
position is currently held by Incumbent Governing Board Member Dean Efantis representing 
the Old South Haven directorship area.  This election will be for a full four-year term.   The 
third directorship position is currently held by Incumbent Governing Board member Theresa 
Dixon representing the Salt Creek Commons directorship area.  This election will be for the 
two years remaining on the unexpired term to which she was appointed.  

 

Interested and qualified applicants for any of the three directorship positions are invited to submit a 

nominating petition signed by at least five (5) freeholders from within the respective directorship 

areas.  A candidate must be a freeholder from the directorship area for which the nominating petition 

is filed or the nominee of a corporate freeholder.  The nominating petitions must be filed pursuant to 

the provisions of the Indiana Conservancy Act before November 30, 2024.  Nominating petitions can 

be filed by mailing them to the mailing address of the Twin Creeks Conservancy District which is 

P.O. Box 209, Wheeler, Indiana 46393.  Nominating petitions that are mailed are valid only if 

delivered or postmarked before November 30, 2024, and if the envelope has sufficient United States 

Postage and is addressed to the aforementioned address. 

 

To be qualified to hold any of the three positions of director, an individual must be qualified by 

knowledge and experience in matters pertaining to the development of the district.  A nominee need 

not be a petitioner for establishment of the district.  A nominee does not have to be a resident of the 

area of the district from which nominations are invited but must be a freeholder. 

 

Dean Efantis Chairman 

Board of Directors 

Twin Creeks Conservancy District  

 


